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June 2022
For Reception / Year 1 & Year 2 children

Dear Parent / Carer
Jubilee Garden Party: 30th June 2022
I am very pleased to invite you to our Jubilee Garden party which will be held on the school field (weather permitting) on Thursday 30th June.  This year’s garden party will be a little bit different to previous years as we are having 2! The morning garden party is for Nursery, reception, Year 1 & 2 children and the afternoon Garden party is for Year 3,4,5, & 6 children.
The morning garden party will start at 10.30am and end at 11.45am.
You will need to bring along something to sit on such as a picnic rug or folding chair and a picnic or snack for yourselves and other younger siblings. Family members are also welcome!  The children will open the event by singing some songs they have been learning in assembly and will then join families to enjoy their snack together. We ask that you please let your child stay with their class until they have finished singing. 

We are providing all children with a snack mid-morning as they will be having a lunch after the garden party.

Entry for parents will be from 10.30am and gates will close at 10.35am. 
In order to ensure the highest level of pupil safety, it is important to note that between the times of 10.35am and 11.45am there will be no entry or exit, either via school or the main gate. If you arrive late, you will be able to spectate from the path running along the side of school. Unfortunately, we can have no exceptions, so please plan your morning with this in mind. There will also be no access to toilets during the garden party for safeguarding reasons. 

For child protection issues, we ask that you only take a photograph of your own child. 

We need to be prepared for all weather possibilities! If it is sunny, please make sure your child is wearing sun cream and a hat. If the garden party is cancelled due to bad weather, we may not be able to provide an alternative date.

We look forward to seeing you there.
Yours sincerely
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